
Dear New Trier Parent/Guardians, 

As we start a new school year, we invite you to join us on Thursday, September 21, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in 
Cornog Auditorium for an important back-to-school event for parents. 

In partnership with FAN (Family Action Network), New Trier Winnetka Campus Principal/Assistant 
Superintendent Denise Dubravec will lead a discussion with award-winning journalist Jennifer B. Wallace 
about her instant New York Times best seller, Never Enough: When Achievement Pressure Becomes Toxic 
– and What We Can Do About It. Drawing on hundreds of interviews with families, psychologists, 
educators, and a survey of 6,500 parents, Wallace investigates the deep roots of toxic achievement 
culture at “high-achievement schools” and the negative impact it has on our student’s mental health 
and overall well-being.  

We hope you will join us to learn what you can do in your home to buffer against the excessive 
pressures many of our students are feeling so we can collectively work to protect our student's mental 
health and set them up to thrive this upcoming school year. 

On behalf of FAN, please see the complete September 2023 FAN calendar. For more information and 
event registration, visit the FAN website. 

Sincerely, 

Denise Dubravec                                             

Winnetka Campus Principal/Assistant Superintendent      

 

https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/ParentUniversity
https://www.familyactionnetwork.net/

